
AND
Who is currently pregnant  

or had a baby within  
the past year

Anyone who is 
18 years of age  

or older

Who enrolled in Medicaid to cover  
the costs of pregnancy, birth,  

and/or postpartum care

The project, Pregnancy and Birth Inequities in the Context of the COVID-19 Pandemic is being undertaken by  
The Institute for Families in Society at the University of South Carolina with partial funding from the South Carolina Department  

of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS). (UofSC IRB approved Pro00100013) 

Make YOUR voice heard. Contact the Voices Project today!

AND

Are you currently pregnant? OR 
Did you have your baby in the last 12 months? 
We’d love to talk with you! The Voices Project would value hearing about your experiences. We are 
working throughout South Carolina to provide better support to pregnant women and to women who 
recently had their babies. 

Who can participate? 

What will you do?
You will participate in an interview with a Voices team member. The interview will last approximately 
45 minutes to one hour. We’ll conduct the interview by phone to make sure you feel safe in this time 
of COVID-19. 

What will you receive?
You will receive a $50 gift card to thank you for your time.

If you are interested in participating or would like more information, please call 
us at (833)286-4237 or (833)2VOICES or email ifsreports@mailbox.sc.edu.


